
Printed on: 26/01/2015 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Nigel Steward AMEND2015/0125/L 22/01/2015  17:28:23 It would assist local consultation if Camden Planning put their planning application notice in the 

correct place - it has been placed outside 4 KEATS CLOSE , not KEATS GROVE #

WAKEY , WAKEY & please answer me by email TOMORROW .

The White House

Keats Grove

London NW3 2RT
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